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There will be an open Public Hearing by the Bellbrook City 

Council regarding Ordinance No. 2022-O-5 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City Council 
Public Hearing 

Monday, April 25, 2022 at 7:00 pm 
City Council Chambers 15 E. Franklin Street 

 

A Public Hearing will be held by Bellbrook City Council, regarding Ordinance No. 2022-O-5:  

Ordinance 2022-O-5 REPEALING AND AMENDING SECTION 220.01 OF THE BELLBROOK CODE OF 

ORDINANCES 

•  

Monday, April 25, 2022, at 7:00 PM in the Council Chambers 15 E. Franklin Street.  The 

public is welcome to attend or send comments to the Clerk of Council at 

clerk@cityofbellbrook.org. A copy of the Ordinance is attached. 
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